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This document may contain forward-looking statements within the meaning of Section 27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (Securities Act), and Section 

21E of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended (Exchange Act), which only reflect the expectations of the Company's management. The terms “anticipates,” 

“believes,” “expects,” “foresees,” “intends,” “plans,” “projects,” “aims,” “should,” as well as other similar terms, are intended to identify such forward-looking 

statements, which inherently involve risks or uncertainties, whether foreseen or not by the Company. Therefore, the future results of the Company's operations 

may differ from current expectations, and the reader should not rely solely on the information contained herein.   

 

 
PÚBLICA 

Petrobras informs about favorable decision in arbitration 

— 

Rio de Janeiro, September 12, 2024 – Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras informs that a favorable final 

arbitration award has been handed down in one of the arbitrations taking place before B3's Market 

Arbitration Chamber (CAM). This arbitration was initiated by an association and was intended to be 

collective, trying to encompass all Petrobras shareholders who acquired shares on B3 between January 

22, 2010 and July 28, 2015. 

 

The ruling extinguished the arbitration process on the grounds that, under Law 7.913/89, an association 

does not have the standing to act as a substitute for shareholders. This arbitration is confidential, as are 

the others in progress. 

 

Petrobras reiterates that it will continue to defend itself vigorously, in respect for its shareholders, in all 

arbitrations to which it may become a party. 

 

 


